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subject line on the first page of your
response.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:
Kevin Sweeney, Registration Division
(7505C), Office of Pesticide Programs,
Environmental Protection Agency, 1200
Pennsylvania Ave., NW., Washington,
DC 20460; telephone number: (703)
305–5063; fax number: (703) 305–6596;
e-mail address: sweeney.kevin@epa.gov.
SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION:

I. General Information

A. Does This Action Apply to Me?

This action is directed to the public
in general, but may be of particular
interest to manufacturers of pesticides
intended for use against public health
pests, and those responsible for public
health programs involved in the control
or regulation of public health pests.
Since other entities may also be
interested, the Agency has not
attempted to describe all the specific
entities that may be affected by the
notice being made available today. If
you have any questions regarding the
applicability of the notice to a particular
entity, consult the person listed in the
‘‘FOR FURTHER INFORMATION
CONTACT’’ section.

B. How Can I Get Additional
Information, Including Copies of This
Document or Other Related Documents?

1. Electronically. You may obtain
electronic copies of this document and
the draft Pesticide Registration Notice
from the EPA Home Page at the
following web address: http://
www.epa.gov/opppmsd1/PR—Notices/
index.html#2000. You can also go
directly to the Federal Register listings:
http://www.epa.gov/fedrgstr/.

2. Fax on demand. You may request
a faxed copy of the draft science policy
paper, as well as supporting
information, by using a faxphone to call
(202) 401–0527. Select item 6125 for the
paper titled ‘‘List of Pests of Significant
Public Health Importance.’’ You may
also follow the automated menu.

3. In person. The official record for
this notice, as well as the public
version, has been established under
docket control number OPP–00648,
(including comments and data
submitted electronically as described
below). A public version of this record,
including printed, paper versions of any
electronic comments, which does not
include any information claimed as CBI,
is available for inspection from the
Public Information and Records
Integrity Branch (PIRIB), Rm. 119,
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